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BMV Announces Indianapolis Madison Ave. Branch Closure 

 
INDIANAPOLIS—Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) Commissioner Joe B. Hoage 

announced today he approved the proposal to close the Indianapolis Madison Ave. branch. The 

last day of operation for Madison Ave. will be Friday, August 30.  

Staff from this location will be reassigned to nearby locations including Indy South located at 

3919 Madison Ave. This location is on the same bus route as the Madison Ave. branch with 

multiple bus stops within a five-minute walk. In addition, FSSA’s Division of Family Resources 

and the Department of Child Services have offices near the Indy South branch making it 

easier for constituents to access multiple state agencies. 

“The decision to close Madison Ave. came after a thorough review of feedback received from 

area residents, as well as an assessment of branch activity over the past several years,” said 

Commissioner Hoage. “With the Indy South branch just three miles away, residents have the 

option to conduct business at a location offering more customer service stations, testing 

stations, and BMV Connect kiosks.” 

Other locations within a nine-mile radius include Beech Grove, Midtown, and Indy West which 

collectively are operational Monday through Saturday. These branches also offer the BMV 

Connect kiosk service, providing customers the opportunity to complete more than a dozen 

transactions seven days a week.   

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 

24-hour BMV Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV.  
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